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THANK YOU EVERYONE!
This year, about 1,500 of you responded to our questionnaire. The “I am, I’ll be” team would like to thank 
you for participating and wish you a great vacation!

We really appreciate you being so generous with your time in responding to our questions. All the data 
based on your answers is analyzed in a way that no individual can be identified. The data based on your 
answers will be analyzed in light of your answers to questions in the past, and will help us gain a better 
understanding of young people your age.

Thanks again, and enjoy your summer!

Did you know that…
…you have a very important role to play in our “I am, I’ll be” survey?
… �you were chosen at random from among all children born in Québec between October 1, 1997 and September 

30, 1998?
… our team met with you for the first time when you were about 5 months old?
… �you are irreplaceable? No one else can replace you in our survey because you were among those chosen to be 

in it, and you have been participating since 1998.

The advantage of a longitudinal study consists of monitoring a group of people over time. Understanding what 
you are experiencing a various times in your life and not just a particular time is the veritable crowning achieve-
ment of a study like ours! It is for this reason that we really appreciate the fact that you and other young people 
selected for our survey continually agree to participate!

Drawing of 20 Prizes of $100 each

Did you know that by participating this year you can win a prize of $100?

By responding to our questionnaire, you were automatically entered in our 
contest. 

The draw was held at the end of the data collection period in our office 
supervised by a commissioner of oaths. The 20 winners were reached by 
telephone by one of our team members to give them the good news! The 
winners come from the following regions: Capitale-Nationale, 
Chaudière-Appalaches, Lanaudière, Laurentides, Laval, 
Mauricie, Montréal and Montérégie.

Congratulations to all our winners!


